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Circular No. 2014/62                                      Date: 30/09/2014 
 
 
TO GENERAL SECRETARIES OF ALL AFFILIATES/STATE SECRETARIES 
          

 

Dear Comrade, 

 

SWACHH BHARAT ABHIYAN 

 

We understand that the Banks are asking Officers and Employees to come to Branches 
on 2nd October, 2014 for taking pledge on 'Swachh Bharat Abhiyan'. While we appreciate and 
support the objective of the movement and extend our wholehearted support for the same, 
we deplore the procedure adopted by calling officers and employees on National 
holiday.  Nobody is thoughtful of wastage of time, energy and scarce resources and focused 
only on their own image building. 

 
We strongly feel such noble campaigns are essential but method of implementation 

should not be by way of imposing on people, causing them inconvenience. 
 

AIBOC calls upon all its members not to come to their office / branch on this National 
Holiday but join in taking oath through Electronic /Social Media or any other way convenient to 
them from the places convenient to them. 

 
Please circulate this message to all members and ensure the implementation.  
 
 With warm greetings, 
        

 
Yours sincerely,                                                        

 
           (HARVINDER SINGH) 
      GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 


